French Pamphlet Planning Project
Dr. Audrey Viguier - BNF Scholarly Visit
Itinerary for March 12-15th, 2014

Wed, March 12th
[bookmark: _GoBack](a.m) Dr. Viguier meets with BNF collections manager, Claude Collard, to discuss the current state of the revolutionary documents and in particular “revolutionary pamphlets” holdings at the BNF.  She will then update Claude on project developments to date, sharing and discussing environmental scan data.  

(p.m.) Dr. Viguier will be given a tour and overview to date of the BNF’s conventional print revolutionary collections and be introduced to Laurent Portes, French revolutionary period specialist and head of retrospective collection project planning.   

Thr, March 13th
Dr. Viguier will meet with French pamphlet collections specialist, Marc Sherer to provide an overview of the existing NEH French Pamphlet Planning Project (FPP), its parameters and goals and learn about the on-going work and future digitization planning concerning BNF’s pamphlet holdings.

Dr. Viguier will give overviews of the existing FPP partner collections with particular emphasis on the Newberry holdings and recently concluded CLIR grant which cataloged over 30,000 pamphlet titles searchable in WorldCat (www.worldcat.org).  She will also discuss the active digitization program at Univ of Maryland and how their pamphlets are being digitized and made openly available through Internet Archive.

Fri March 14th
With the aid of BNF staff and bibliographers, Dr. Viguier will carry out research in the collections to capture shared environmental scan data points from BNF samples.  She will work to make a sampling of 60 - 100 titles from the BNF collections, populating the same spreadsheet used by other environmental scan participants.

Sat March 15th
With the aid of BNF staff and bibliographers, Dr. Viguier will continue carrying out research in the collections to capture shared data points of the original FPP partner scan and survey.  She will use this day to finish the sample of 60-100 titles from the BNF collections in order to later compare her findings to other partner data captured during earlier environmental scans at other partner institutions.  She will prepare and make available this sampling and all other learnings and observations as part of her travel report prior to the March 28th virtual meeting.


